
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:21:41 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 9:04 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Robert Campbell

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Residential Customer

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Based on my current monthly bill and upon the proposed increase for former UNION Gas customers in the South
region, calculations indicate an increase of approximately 8.6% to my annual gas bill.  This is unacceptable.  Present
inflation is perpetuated by companies that push the limit of their perceived costs to supply a product.  Rather than
optimize internally they push their problems onto the consumer as an easy way out of the predicament.  In order to
prevent further inflation the OEB needs to send a message to companies, which supply critical services and
products, that this is not the ethical way to operate.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




